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Funding for Oregon Native Plant Conservation is extremely important to me. So 

much has been lost and so much more is in danger of being lost in the near future. 

We need our native plants to survive and thrive in order to maintain the hope that our 

critical ecological systems will contain to function well enough to support us while our 

population growth continues while our climate simultaneously degrades. We are 

facing existential threats and can't afford to lose any of our supporting actors. 


